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LET’S GO BACK TO SCHOOL – ADOPT A SMILE 

The earthquake that is continuouously hitting the provinces of Ferrara, Bologna, Modena has 

damaged more than 60 schools so far.  

 More than a thousand children from 0 to 6 years old are now living in the tent camp and can no 

longer attend their schools. 

 Fp Cgil and its local branch, Fp Cgil Emilia-Romagna have decided to give an economic 

contribution to support specific projects to help the earthquake victims. 

 In this context was born the project "Scuola ed Educazione in campo", with the precise purpose of 

obtaining  physical spaces where to restore the normal educational activity for the children, 

providing them the psycological support they need under the current circumstances, and  give a 

chance to workers to resume, where possible, their job. 

If you want know more go to: 

 

 http://www.fpcgil.it/flex/cm/pages/ServeBLOB.php/L/IT/IDPagina/22460 

 

 

For your contribution:  

 FUNZIONE PUBBLICA CGIL “PROGETTO SCUOLE ED EDUCAZIONE IN CAMPO” 

 

IBAN:   IT34 Z031 2702 4040 0000 0001 306  

 Thanks a lot for your solidarity. 

                                                                                                      FUNZIONE PUBBLICA CGIL 
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